
From: Mark McLeod <sustainablemcleod@gmail.com> 

Date: April 14, 2015 at 6:51:02 PM PDT 

To: Beth Reiley <beth.reiley@state.or.us> 

Cc: Laura Stevens <laura.stevens@sierraclub.org>, Amy Hojnowski 

<amy.hojnowski@sierraclub.org> 

Subject: Support for SB 477-3 

Beth, 

Over the past six months, I have been a volunteer public lobbyist with the Sierra Club for SB 477 

(From Coal to Clean Energy).  In that effort, I have traveled several times to Salem to attend 

hearings and talk with State Senators.   

Please let the members of the Energy & Natural Resources Committee of the Oregon State 

Senate know that I strongly support the latest iteration of that bill -- SB 477-3. 

Much obliged! 

Mark McLeod 

2602 SE 28th Place 

Portland, OR 97202 

510-757-4954 

SustainableMcLeod@gmail.com 
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